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The Association of Oregon Counties Opposes HB 2831 

 

DATE:  June 1st, 2015   

TO:  Senate Environment and Natural Resources 

FROM: Mark Nystrom, AOC Policy Staff  

 

The Association of Oregon Counties opposes HB 2831 because the legislation addresses a 

problem that does not seem to exist. When the Association of Oregon County Planning Directors 

were polled on HB 2831 none of them were able to site a case where this bill would be an 

impact. AOC believes that this is a solution looking for a problem. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this testimony, please contact AOC Policy Manager Mark 

Nystrom.  


